SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
February 15, 2024

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Larry Magee
Matthew Schoffel
Ray Stuetz
Sally Stillwell
Susan Patla
Councilman Brian Livesey

The February 15, 2024 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Sue Patla approved the minutes of
Fanuary 11, 2024 and Larry Magee second.

Poster contest theme is “Why Trees are Good for Us” K-3rd grade. The posters are made
during art class. Councilman Brian Livesey has to check email he doesn’t know when the
deadline is.

State required Ordinances will be updated. Other Ordinances will be updated by The Shade
Tree Committee when available.

Matthew Schoffel has ordered trees for Arbor Day. They will be picked up in mid-April in
Fackson, N. 5. The Shade Tree Commission will not know what kind of trees will be
available until pickup day. The Shade Tree Commission would like to add tags to tree’s
given out on Arbor day with information to send pictures of how the trees have grown.
Councilman Brian Livesey said the Girl Scouts will help plant trees in the planters. He will
also find out if the Cub Scouts will like to help.

Matthew Schoffel motion to adjourn the meeting at 6;30 P.M. and Ray Stuetz second. The
next meeting will be March 14, 2024 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at
5:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mary McMurray
Secretary



